
From:  rapfred@aol.com

Sent time:  05/10/2020 07:42:17 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  The Millennium Project
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

My name is Frederick Rappaport and I am a resident of the Hollywood foothills.  I am writing to respectfully request an extension to the
45 day comment period vis-à-vis the Millennium Project. 

Why the Planning Department fails to consider the Covid-19 crisis an extenuating circumstance to the comment period is beyond my
comprehension.

I beg you to reconsider.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this vital issue.

Sincerely,
Frederick Rappaport (homeowner in the Hollywood Dell)


